
CANCELLED PHILHEALTH 
OFFICIAL RECEIPTS (PORs)  

PhilHealth Official Receipts series numbers 52553001-
52554000 have been cancelled. 

This Advisory is being issued to prevent unscrupulous 
persons from presenting these receipts as genuine 
records of payments to facilitate availment of PhilHealth 
Benefits.  Please report any incidence of misuse of these 
PORs to the nearest PhilHealth office in your localities 
or call the Cash Division of Treasury Department at 
(02) 637-5644. 
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